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A representative from the Facilities Branch of the DEECD ( Department of Education and Early Childhood Development)  was in to  inspect the school on Monday. The removal of the walls are now completed he wanted to inspect the gym.  

 

On Thursday an Engineer from DTI ( Department of Transportation and infrastructure)  will perform an inspection on the school.  This official performs a different function than the other official of DTI who was involved in the removal of the walls.  His role will be to inspect the school and determine the best way to carry out the required repairs. 

The gym is slated to be completed by Christmas and will  be ready to use in the new year. I will keep you updated as I get progress reports from the District. 

 

Work Safe New Brunswick was in to the school  this morning to investigate the repair of the gym thus far and they were pleased and did not have any concerns.
